From:

To: NI Enquiries; Gatwick Airport
Subject: Re: TR020005 — Gatwick Airport Northern Runway
Date: 03 January 2025 20:02:36

As an interested party who lives beneath the flight path I beg you to not allow expansion of
Gatwick, for my families mental health (it's already unbearable sometimes ), for the sake
of the planet and the current climate and ecological crisis and for the more than human
species who also say please no more as well as the future generations.

Please don't just consider a few people who can afford to fly when the majority of humans
will never be able to.

Please consider fairness and justice to all. Put yourself 100 years into the future and ask if
it was still the best thing to do.

I hope common sense prevails
All the best

Nicola Peel
Pulborough

From: NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk>
Sent: Friday, January 3, 2025 12:32:50 PM

Subject: TR0O20005 — Gatwick Airport Northern Runway

Application by Gatwick Airport Limited for
an Order Granting Development Consent
for the Gatwick Airport Northern Runway
Project

Consultation letter from the Secretary of
State for Transport

Interested Party Reference number:
20041647


mailto:gatwickairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



